Writing here today to let you know just how adamant my stance on GIVING THIS STATE A FIGHTING
CHANCE truly is. When will we opt for getting out of the way of regulated, honest, and tax-paying
lines of business? When are we going to start fighting as hard for jobs in our communities as we do
to prevent them? Now is as good a starting point as ever, with approval of the Stibnite Gold Project,
to show the people of Idaho and the mining industry that our great state is a place where you can
come for opportunities of betterment/ growth.

It's been too long since some of Idaho's residents have felt heard, and this is a great opportunity to
right that wrong. Sick and tired of watching elected personnel and tax money not do what they were
constructed to do.

The proposed Stibnite Gold Project would serve both as a stimulant and a catalyst to local
communities for generations to come. Truly would be a shame to watch something approached with
such foresight and class to be shot down in what would only be later labeled as another dropped ball
in the long line of USFS let downs.

Zachary Ayers



